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With the unrest in our country and lack of trust in our institutions it is vitally important 

that Government work to earn it back. Sometimes we need to return to proven ways 

and stricter policy in order to do so. In person voting with ID is the only true and tried 

way to minimize voter fraud and broken systems. I am in full support of in person 

voting. Not only will it restore trust in the system, but will build a new sense of 

patriotism and community knowing that we the people are being heard. Thank you! 


